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Please oppose SB 85. This is a bad bill that will make it impossible for farmers to stay 

in business. Agriculture is a growth business and operators need to be able to 

continually grow to keep up with the demands of the industry. The CAFO program is 

already heavily regulated by ODA. This bill will force operators out of business and 

make Oregon more reliant on trucking in products from other states. Oppose SB 85.  


